
 

 
 

BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER MARCH 2019 
Dates for your diary:  

March  

Monday 4th  School Clubs commence  

Netball & Basketball Skills Club through to Monday 1st April – 

Sports Coach Mr Dawson 

Tuesday 5th  Collage Making Club commences  through to Tuesday 26th April – 

Mrs Errington 

Thursday 7th  World Book Day 

All welcome from 3:15 to join in a book competition (please see 

information below) 

Sing the Musicals Club through to Thursday 28th March –  

Mrs Houghton 

8th – 15th  Science Week 

Friday 15th  Red Nose Day – Comic Relief- School Council organising 

Thursday 21st  Magical Science Show with Professor Brainstorm 

Thursday 28th  Year 2 Class Celebration for parents at 2:45pm 

Friday 29th  Open afternoon – parents able to look at books 3:00pm onwards 

April  

Tuesday 2nd  Eco Council School Litter Pick 

Thursday 4th  Easter Service at St James Church at 2:30pm All Welcome 

Friday 5th  Last day of term 

PTA Quiz 

Week Beginning Monday  

8th 

School Closed Easter Holidays    

Tuesday 23rd  School Reassembles 

May  

Sunday 19th  Children’s Cancer Run at Gosforth racecourse 

You can register at www.childrenscancerrun.co.uk 

Please see attached flier for more information. 

Friday 24th  PTA Cake and Uniform Sale 

Break up for Summer Mid Term 

June  

Monday 3rd  School Reassembles 

Thursday 20th  Year 4 Leavers Service at St Nicholas Cathedral at 1:30 

Friday 28th  Pupil Voice Conference 

July  

Monday 1st  Swimming Gala 

Friday 19th  School Breaks up for Summer Holidays 

September  

Monday 2nd September School Reassembles 

 

Please see below information regarding our World Book Day celebrations! 

http://www.childrenscancerrun.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Children 

 

Mystery book swop! We would like the children to bring in a 

book they have enjoyed but do not want to keep anymore, the 

book should be wrapped in paper (newspaper would be fine) and 

they should have written on the front what age the book is 

suitable for and a short blurb so that children can get a clue of 

what the book is about. Please can the blurbs be written clearly 

on plain paper and stuck/attached to the wrapped book and also 

state what age the book is for. 

 

We are hoping that every child will go home that night with a 

different book to read. If children have 2 books they would like to donate to the swop, then 

that would be lovely to ensure that all children get a book. 

 

Please can you all make sure that the book brought in is suitable for your child's age group - 

i.e. if everyone in year 4 sent in books suitable for Reception age there would be no books to 

swop for themselves.  

 

We are also holding a small book competition for you all after school on Thursday 7th March. 

The competition is to guess the story from the artefacts on show.  All are welcome to join in.  

(Mrs Houghton’s after school club will still run this day) 

 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Broomhaugh First School Staff 
    

 

     
Dates for School Clubs: 

Netball/Basketball Club from Monday 4th March through 

to Monday 1st April 

Collage Making Club from Tuesday 5th March through to 

Tuesday 26th March 

Sing the Musicals Club from Thursday 7th March through 

to Thursday 28th March 

Time: 3:15 – 4:00pm 
 


